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Dear Mr. Morrison:

On behalf of the Board of Supervisors and the Board of Community Assistance, we are pleased to inform you

that you have been selected is a recipient'of a Grarfi in the amount of 84,000.00 for the King of Prussia

Historical Society - KOP Keystone Markers Restoration and Student Education.

In honor of your achievement, you and other appropriate principles of your organtzation are cordially invited to

attend an Awards Reception, hosted by the Valley Forge Casino Resort, on Tuesduy, June 23, 2015 from 5:30

to 7:30 PM in the Watirford Ballroom in the Radisson Hotel. Kindly inform Angela Caramenico, Assistant to

the Township Manager, at484-636-3860 or acaramenico@umtownship.org no laterthan June 15,2015, as to

whether you will be able to attend this reception. The award check will be presented to your orgarization at

that time.

The Board of Community Assistance reviewed all applications over a two-month period of time and awarded

organtzations, such as yours because of its need-based community issues. Program and project grants support

specific efforts through which an orgarization carries out its mission, including new or existing programs and

projects, which can be ongoing or limited to a specific time period.

Since your award is below and up to $5,000, no match is required. The BCA rules stipul ate thatfunds provided

to organtzations may be audited to ensure that they are used for the purpose for which they are granted. As

such, the BCA requests that you keep all receipts related to the use of these funds and if possible, Yow
organization might want to consider opening up a separate account just for the BCA funds. As you also may

recall from the Grant Application process, part of receiving the BCA Grant included your willingness and

agreement to provide a year-end summary of the proposed project and use of funds as compared to the project

ptan. Thi,s report is due by December 31,2015.

Again, please accept our congratulations and gratitude for all of your civic-minded services that have a positive

impact on the health, safety, and welfare of the Upper Merion Township community.

Sincerely,

SCOTT MILNER
CHAIRPERSON
BOARD OF COMMUNITY ASSISTANCE

What. people do for themselues dies with them; uhat people do for their communitg liues on ... )


